
SHARP Survey 
Student Health and Risk Prevention

Alpine School District has agreed to participate in the Student Health and Risk Prevention
(SHARP) Survey Project sponsored by the Utah Department of Health and Human Services. This 
survey is available to SIXTH GRADERS ONLY and will take place in February. The purpose of the 

survey is to gather important information needed to plan prevention and intervention 
programs to combat such problems as alcohol and other drug use and violence in our schools 

and communities.
The SHARP survey requires “active parental consent”. This means that parents must

“opt-in” in order to participate.  Students whose parents refuse permission, and students who 
do not return a consent form, are not allowed to take the survey. Please watch for consent 

forms and dates to come soon. 


